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LEGISLATIVE COMMENT 
 
  
DATE:                May 30, 2022 
  
TO:   Robert J. Williams, Jr., Council Administrator 

 COW Committee  
 
FROM:  Rhonda L. Weaver, County Attorney 
 
RE:   CB-46-2022 
 
 The Office of Law has previously reviewed and provided comments to CB-40-2022.  The 
above referenced charter amendment appears to cover substantially some of the same 
information.  The Office of Law would respectfully request to hold comment on the above-
referenced bill to determine which bill will proceed from COW and provide comment at that 
time.  Thank you.   
 

 
 
 
 


